
NE LAKE ROAD

Community Open House 2
New Location: Lacamas Lake Lodge
227 NE Lake Rd | April 9, 2019 | 5:30-7:30 p.m.
Presentation at 5:45 p.m.

NE Lake Road and NE Everett Street Intersection Improvements Update. 
Thank you to the 1,200+ community members who provided feedback at the first open house and through the online survey! 
The high level of interest in this project demonstrates how critical this intersection is to the community. We are reviewing the 
information and incorporating your feedback into the preferred option. Please join us for the second open house to review the 
preferred intersection improvement option and continue sharing your input.

Visit our website for more information: www.cityofcamas.us/lakeroad

NE EVERETT STREET



Your input is important!
Please attend an upcoming event or visit us 
online to learn more and share your ideas. 

Community Open House 2
New Location: Lacamas Lake Lodge
227 NE Lake Rd | April 9, 2019 | 5:30-7:30 p.m.
(brief presentation starting at 5:45 p.m.)

Help us keep our community moving!  
For more information:

www.cityofcamas.us/lakeroad                         

NE LAKE ROAD

NE EVERETT STREET


